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The	Wahoo	Board	of	Education	met	for	a	work	session	meeting	on	Thursday	
evening,	January	11,	2018	at	7:00	p.m.		in	the	Wahoo	High	School	Performance	
Learning	Center	located	at	2201	N.	Locust	Street,	Wahoo,	Nebraska.	Publicized	
notice	was	given	by	publication	in	the	Wahoo	Newspaper	on	January	3,	2018	and	
posted	on	the	schools	website	and	doors.		

The	meeting	was	opened	by	President	Mike	Hancock	with	the	following	board	
members	answering	roll	call:	Mike	Hancock,	Eric	Gottschalk,	Brett	Eddie,	Al	
Grandgenett,	Tom	Hrdlicka	and	Rob	Brigham.	Also	present	were	Superintendent,	
Brandon	Lavaley;	Secretary,	Kris	Pokorny;	DLR	representative,	Pat	Phelan	and	
numerous	patrons.		

The	Board	of	Education	and	all	participants	recited	the	pledge	of	allegiance.		

The	Open	Meetings	Law	was	brought	to	the	attention	of	the	board	and	public.		

The	sole	purpose	of	this	meeting	was	to	engage	the	public	in	discussion	regarding	
strategic	planning	of	facilities	for	the	district.	There	was	an	informative	
presentation,	a	group	response	session	and	a	question	and	answer	time.		

It	was	moved	by	Gottschalk,	seconded	by	Brigham	to	adjourn	the	meeting	at	8:48.	
On	roll	call	vote	all	members	present	voted	yes.	Motion	carried.	Meeting	
adjourned.		

	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	


